
 

 
 
 

October 2023  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Duke of Edinburgh’s Bronze Award 

Thank you to those that attended the DofE Information Evening last Thursday.  If you were unable to 

attend, the presentation slides are on the school website under ‘Students’, then ‘Duke of Edinburgh’. 

To confirm, Year 9 students can be enrolled onto either the: 

• Certificate of Achievement enabling them to complete 3 sections of the award (Physical, Skill 

and Volunteering) or; 

• Full Award which includes the Physical, Skill, Volunteering and the walking Expedition.   

Please register your interest by filling out this form: 

https://forms.gle/XEb3dwcoAY1HEuGB6 

If you are unable to access this form, please email me directly at dofe@edgbarrowschool.co.uk. 

The deadline for registering your interest is Friday 20th October.  

Once final numbers are known, a final cost will be communicated.  You will receive a link to 

complete the registration process and a deposit will be requested to secure their space.    

Students will be enrolled following the deposit and any evidence can be backdated to the beginning of 

this academic year.  

Many thanks for your interest. 

Kind Regards 

    
Vicky Rice     Rob Dangerfield 

DofE Co-ordinator    Head of Year 9 
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